
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 18th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
On Wednesday, we had the pleasure of welcoming our colleagues from TSSMAT 
to carry out a school review, alongside some of our governors. We were very 
pleased with the outcome and the children shone, in terms of their behaviour, 
relationships and engagement in their lessons. Miss Ashton also supported the 
review of two others schools in the trust. This sharing of good practice and the 
joint effort of ensuring we are offering the very best education for our children is 
something we are really pleased to be a part of. 
from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
This week’s honours 

were won by Lichfield! 
 

Well done everyone! 

 

Celebration Picnic 
Our re-arranged celebration picnic is scheduled 
for this Thursday! Come and join us from 
12pm. Bring a picnic and chairs; alternatively 
follow this link to order from our kitchen: 
https://forms.office.com/e/ASPLQDE4wF  

 
 

Stars of the Week! 

 

Class Dojo Winners! 
These children have been working really hard 
in their lessons to earn their dojos! Well done!  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/ASPLQDE4wF


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Date  Event 

24th October Celebration picnic (re-arranged date) 

To order food: https://forms.office.com/e/ASPLQDE4wF 

28th October  ½ Term 

4th November Inset day – school closed to pupils 

6th November  Parent meetings 3.30 – 6pm 

7th November  Bonfire Night Disco (no after-school club on this 
day) 

15th November  Children in Need (TBC) 

30th November  Santa Dash for children 

6th December  Christmas Fayre 

12th December  Santa’s Grotto (Bee Active) 

18th December  Panto trip - Telford 

 
 
 

 
 

TSSMAT Review Day 
 Our children really shone during our 

review day and it was a pleasure to share 
our school with our new team at TSSMAT! 

 

 

  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/ASPLQDE4wF


 
 
 
 

 

 
  

 


